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NOTE FOR THE INFORMATION OF THE CAAP
NON-PERSONNEL Significant variations BETWEEN 2013 and 2014

SUMMARY

As requested during the informal meeting of the Working Group to Conduct the Technical Review of the Program-Budget for 2014 on August 29, 2013, the General Secretariat is pleased to present for the information of the CAAP a table with the non-personnel significant variations between the 2013 approved budget and the 2014 Proposed Program-Budget. 
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2013/CP31492E.xls
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